Join Chris Hartley, entomologist at The Butterfly House and

original partner of Chesterfield’s Community Wildlife Habitat
Team, for an exciting evening learning about pollinators and how
you can support them at home.

This FREE presentation will take place in the Chesterfield Family
YMCA’s Theater on Wednesday October 4th, 6:30-7:30 p.m.

Come learn how you can make a difference for butterflies and
other pollinators. Handouts will be available with recommended
native plants for butterflies and tips for sustainable gardening.
Giveaways will include native wildflower seeds for your
home garden, while supplies last.
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